Sen. John Coghill

— e — —
From: Ben Rowell <rowell.benjamin@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 6:36 AM

To: Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Mia Costello

Cc: Sen. Shelley Hughes; Rep. Cathy Tilton

Subject: Support for holding back Acting AG Lindemuth's nomination

Senators Kelly, Coghill, and Costello,

I am writing this morning to express my support for holding back Acting Attorney General Lindemuth's nomination. In
regards to RS-2477, if Lindemuth can't fight for Alaskan's access to state land because she is afraid to lose, then
Lindemuth has no business being our AG. Please use your power to protect Alaskan's from what would be a historic
settlement with potential for significant ramifications on access issues around the state.

Regards,
Ben Rowell

3265 S. Heritage Farm Rd
Wasilla, AK 99654
rowell.benjamin@gmail.com
907-306-7851

cc: Senator Hughes, Representative Tilton



